
Mr. Arron Lawlor 
Lake County Board Chairman; 
  
  
  
Dear Mr Lawlor, 
  
My first term as a member of the Lake Country Zoning Board of Apples is about to come to an end and I 
would like very much   
to be reappointed. 
  
A bit of my past history that would be supportive of my request. 
  
Current; 
  
Chairman of the board of fire commissioners  (commission member since 1992) 
ZBA member 
  
Past service;  
  
Village administrator for the village of Lake Barrington ( 11 years) 
Lake County Board  Member (4years). with in that span I served as chairman of the planning and zoning 
committee. 
Chairman of the ZBA 1982 to 1986. 
Member of the ZBA 1976 to 1986 
  
Given my past history of service to the county, I feel that my reappointment  to the ZBA would continue to 
be of benefit  
to Lake County. 
  
  
Mr. Lawlor thank you very much for your consideration to this matter. 
  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
John P Reindl    
 


